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Ref NLA23/665 

Senator Karen Grogan 

Chair 

Environment and Communications Legislation Committee 

Parliament House 

Canberra ACT 2600 

Dear Senator Grogan, 

Correction to evidence at the Budget Estimates Hearing on Thursday 25 May 2023 

I refer to the appearance of the National Library of Australia before the Environment and Communications 

Legislation Committee at the Budget Estimates Hearing on Thursday 25 May 2023. 

During the hearing I answered a question on the services that Trove provides. The response included the 

sentence: 'That means that we have more than 80 full text books and journals collected through that service.' 

I write to advise that I misspoke during the hearing. This sentence should have been: 'That means that we 

have more than 80,000 full text books and journals collected through that service.' 

I would appreciate it if you could please note this for the information of the Committee. 

Yours sincerely 

Dr Marie-Louise Ayres FAHA 

NATIONAL 
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OF AUSTRALIA 

Parkes Place Canberra ACT 2600 Australia 

T +61 2 6262 1111 

mayres@nla.gov.au 
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